
IDENTIFYING SITES SUITABLE 
FOR HOUSING DEVELOPMENT

An important part of the Neighbourhood Plan is to identify 
sites in the Parish of Holbrook that may be suitable for housing 

development, over the lifetime of the plan (up to 2036).

Although we appreciate that not everyone in the Parish has land to offer 
for development, it is necessary to contact everyone to ensure fairness 
and transparency. Therefore, if you are a landowner — however large or 
small — and wish to put an area of land forward for future consideration, 

then please register your interest by contacting the Holbrook Parish 
Council Clerk by e-mail on HolbrookParishClerk@outlook.com

or by post to:

Holbrook Parish Council Clerk
12 Roundwood Road

Ipswich, Suffolk
IP4 4LX

Please pass this leafl et on to anyone you are aware of 
who may own land in the Parish, or provide their contact 

details to the Holbrook Parish Council Clerk.
It is important to note that the list of sites will help inform future planning 

and the policies within the Neighbourhood Plan; 
it does not determine whether a site should be allocated but 

will help with gathering information on site availability.

Site information submitted to the Parish Council 
will be treated as confi dential. 

Closing date for submissions: 31st May 2019

Thank you for your time, Holbrook Neighbourhood Plan Working Group
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